
 

2025 HEALTH PLAN LIMITS 

 
Each year, the IRS announces inflation-adjusted limits for employee benefit plans. 

 

The following chart shows the limit changes for 2025 as compared to 2024. Note that some 

benefit limits are not indexed for inflation by the IRS and stay the same from year to year. 

 

               

     *not subject to adjustment for inflation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


